
Letter from Alexander Boyer to director Stuyvesant

Letter. Alexander Boyer to director Stuyvesant, informing him that governor Prints had erected a house on the Schuylkil, right in 
front of the Dutch fort Beversreede, and demanding help, as he has only six men for the two forts; visit of the Minquas chief.
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